
In the midst of the fears and difficulties brought about by the COVID-19 
pandemic, the teachers, school staff and canteen staff at CHIJ Primary 
(Toa Payoh) have tirelessly continued to teach, guide, run the school, and 
feed the girls. From delivering home-based learning during the Circuit 
Breaker, to planning for the transition back to school while still in a 
pandemic, the teachers and staff at CHIJ have ensured that the girls 
continue to receive their education in a safe environment.
We know it is not easy and we hope that a little sweet treat of frozen 
yoghurt (97% fat free!) will refresh and re-energise them!

This token of appreciation was given by a 
generous donor not affiliated to CHIJ Primary 
(Toa Payoh). As a parent of a school-going 
child, he simply wanted to thank all teachers 
and staff during these difficult times.
The Central Parent Council thanks him for his 
generosity and thanks all teachers, school 
staff and canteen staff for their dedication 
to the students.

Ms Joyce Tan, Mother of Natalie Chong, P6 Orchid


